
  

 
 
 

STATUTORY NOTICE FOR THE PROPOSED CHANGE TO THE UPPER AGE LIMIT TO 
REMOVE A SIXTH FORM AT KING EDWARD VI CEVC UPPER SCHOOL, BURY ST EDMUNDS 

 
 
The Governing Body has published a Statutory Proposal for a phased closure of the sixth form at 
King Edward VI CEVC Upper School. Proposals include no Year 12 entry for sixth form students in 
September 2019 and to close the sixth form on 31/08/20. From September 2020 the school would 
continue to provide an education for 11–16 year old students only. The Full Proposal documents 
can be viewed and downloaded at www.suffolk.gov.uk/consultations 
 
If paper copies are required they can be requested from Benjamin Copeman, Schools Infrastructure 
Team, Children and Young People’s Service, Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX, 
email schools@suffolk.gov.uk,  telephone 01473 264653.   
 
Any person may object to, express support for, or make comments on the proposal by writing 
to King Edward VI CEVC Upper School Consultation, Schools Infrastructure Team, Children and 
Young People’s Service, Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX, email 
schools@suffolk.gov.uk,  within 4 weeks of the publication of this proposal (by 1st March 2019). 
 

 

Harriet Elliss                  Publication Date:   01 February 2019 
 
Chair of Governors 
King Edward VI CEVC Upper School 
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